Dear Parents,

[bookmark: _GoBack]    January 8th, this Thursday, we are excited to announce the inauguration of “Family Library Time” in our first floor library from 3:15-4:00pm. We believe this to be a very worthwhile program where parents are invited to select books for themselves and their children and enjoy some quiet reading time together. The library will be open regularly to our families Sunday – Wednesday during our after school activity time (3:15-4:00pm.). While parental supervision is mandatory for our primary students, for our middle school students this is not required.
   Please come and enjoy some refreshments with us that will be served outside the library and learn more about what our library collection has to offer. If you have a foreign language book from you home country that you would like to donate to help expand our language section in the library, please bring it at this time. We look forward to sharing this time with you.

Sincerely,    

Clessa Fumo
Librarian/Teacher
Parent Engagement Champion
                                

